Planning Board of Sugar Hill
August 2, 2017
Members: John Strasser, Rob Hayward, Dave Thurston, Jim Keefe, Amy Venezia
Guests:

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, August 2, 2017. Ona
motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Dave Thurston the minutes of the July meeting were approved.
PASSED

Old Business/New Business

The Board briefly discussed the lot on Streeter Pond Road with a trailer on it. The Selectmen are aware
of it and are addressing it.

With no further business on a motion made by Dave Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe the meeting was
moved to be adjourned. PASSED

Submitted by:\/
Amy Venezia

Secretary to the Planning Board



